
When an organ becomes available 
for transplant, there also has to be 

enough 
blood available.

That is why patients depend on 
people donating on a regular basis –

before things happen!

MGH has performed over 3000 
kidney transplants! 

Having an adequate 
supply of blood available helped to 

make that a reality!

Please, join the upcoming blood drive 
and give others a chance at life!

Blood Drive in Memory of Matthew Westfield
Wed. June 1  

8:00 am – 2:00 pm 
At Hanover Town Hall – 550 Hanover St

Sign up online at http://bit.ly/MGHHanover3
Or scan the QR Code

http://bit.ly/MGHHanover3
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